
Dear Simon, 
  
Thank you for your patience while we processed the application to approve the criteria for 
Motocross. I have got the decision from the senior team now and I am happy to inform you that we 
can now approve the activity as part of Meeting Local Needs. 
  
Centres can apply to teach and assess this activity under the normal Meeting Local Needs rule. This 
means that the activity will need to be offered to all candidates under the schools curricular or 
extracurricular program. This does not meant that the activity will need to be taken up by all 
candidates but it will need to be made available to candidates. 
  
Centres will still need to submit application forms before they run this activity. We will only accept 
assessment from centres that have gone through this process. 
  
Thank you for all the work you have done to have working criteria for this activity. Please inform all 
centres that you are aware of and in contact with that would like to include Motocross as part of 
their GCSE PE, the criteria will have to be provided by Pearson and cannot be obtain through other 
means. Centres should follow the correct process for Meeting Local Needs. Those centres that would 
like to assess candidates in June 2015 can still apply for MLN until 30th October. 
  
If you have any question please feel free to contact me. 
  
Best regards 
  
Hawani Kitel 
__________________________________________________ 
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